
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: The Honorable Members of the Detroit City Council Internal Operations Committee 

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    2/6/2025 

RE:       Reappointment of Rachel M. Udabe to the City Planning Commission  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please take this memo as formal notice of my re-nomination of Rachel M. Udabe to fill 
the at-large seat on the City Planning Commission. I would like to request that the 
committee set up an interview with her and recommend her renomination to the full 
body. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 

 

 

 


